
 

 

      Discovering and displaying Christ in here and out there 

weddings, and memorial services. Lenten and Holy Week 
services of Ash Wednesday, Music and the Word, Maundy 
Thursday, Good Friday, and then Easter that were spiritually 
poignant and celebratory. Our youth led us in vibrant 
worship and we gave our graduates hand-made quilts as a 

-  
 

We had a meaningful time of receiving our confirmation class into membership after their study and 
relationship building together. It was inspiring to see teachers, mentors, parents, and session grow 

and 
neither will we. Our hearts were heavy as we said goodbye to Elizabeth and gave thanks for her and 
her dedicated and creative ministry as our Director of Christian Formation.  
 

faithfulness over the last few months, and a time to relax and play. The root word for Sabbath 

pilgrims and followers of a Jesus who is alive and always on the move, we need to also follow his 

recuperate so our souls can catch up  
 

CE Team unanimously voted to declare a sabbatical for VBS this year. This break from VBS in 2019 
will give Immanuel sacred time to heal, process changes, rest, and eventually gear up for a great 
VBS in 2020.  
 
Thank you for your understanding in a challenging time. In the meantime, may the winds of the 
Holy Spirit refresh us this summer and launch us into exciting new directions and journeys as we 
glorify God together. 
 
Still in One Peace, 
Pastor John 

Immanuel Presbyterian Church (USA) Tucson, AZ    Volume 31    Issue 6 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

CASA MARIA MINISTRY 
Help make sandwiches to feed the hungry. We prepare 500 
sack lunches for Casa Maria in South Tucson that are 
distributed to people in need of a meal. Each lunch should 
contain two meat and cheese sandwiches (please use only 
butter/margarine no mayo, mustard, lettuce or tomato), a 
piece of fruit (such as a banana, peach, pear, or orange), and 
a dessert (2 cookies, 1 brownie, etc.). Please bring your sack 
lunches to the church between 8:00am and 9:00am.  The Casa 
Maria team leaves promptly at 9:00am.    
 

Upcoming Schedule: 
 

Jun 01 Lydia Circle     Jun 29 Agape Circle     July 27 TOPS     Aug 24 Downard Family  
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Time Together is a special time for our young people ages 3-
2nd grade to enjoy the messages about Christ being shared 
from the pulpit in a way that is fun and digestible for their ages. 
This is such a vital ministry that helps lay the foundation of a 

 involves showing up 
and teaching a quick lesson that has already been prepared with instructions and loving 
these sweet young children. If you feel a calling to serve in this ministry, please contact 
Sarah Tittle at (520) 243-3634 or Kate Kelly in the office. Thank you! 

 

A BIG THANK YOU to everyone who participated in our First Annual 
Junque Sale!  Whether you worked behind the scenes or in the sun ... 

discovered and purchased treasures ... if you brought a friend ... you 
are so appreciated!  Because of you Casa Maria will receive over $1,700.00 (Junque Sale 
proceeds) from Immanuel Presbyterian Church!  

 God bless you ALL.   

Need a quiet place to reflect, pray and be still for a moment? 

Our beautiful memorial garden is open for everyone.  It is a tranquil 
and peaceful place where we can honor and remember our loved 
ones and also have quiet time with God.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Garden Records Update:  It is time to update our records. If you 
have a niche in the garden  please stop by the church office to update your 
contact information.  A secondary contact is required.  You can also update via 
email at kate@immanuelpc.org. 



 

 

Montlure Presbyterian Church Camp is a ministry for all to find and grow their 
faith in Jesus Christ. Montlure's primary objective is to provide a safe and 
memorable Christian camping experience for children and youth in grades 4-
12.  This year camp will be held at Wilderness Ranch in Lakeside, Arizona.   

Each camp is led by a strong Christian staff drawn from 
Presbyterian Churches across Arizona.  The camp dates are: 
 

 Senior High  06/02/19 - 06/07/19 
 Junior High  06/23/19 - 06/28/19 
 Juniors      07/07/19 - 07/11/19 

 
Register at Montlure.CampBrainRegistration.com 

 
 

 
 

 

 

ARTS AND CRAFTS BAZAAR 
October 5th  

9:00am 3:00pm 
 

Outdoor spots are still available you will need to 
provide your own tables and tents.  
 
Donations are needed for the raffle that will benefit 
the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation. 
 
Contact Sue Samoy at (520) 419-0592 or email at 
smsamoy@aol.com. 
 
 

Immanuel will not be offering VBS in June of 2019. Sometimes people need to 
take sabbatical, and sometimes programs need sabbaticals. Session unanimously 
voted to take a break from VBS this summer because of the staff and CE team 
transitions we are presently experiencing. Although we are sad this crucial ministry of 
Immanuel will not be happening this year, we look forward to having a revamped 
VBS in the summer of 2020. Thank you for your understanding!   

Pastor John and the Session 
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If your last name  

 
Bring a snack to share 

 
NN, O, P June 

M July 
K, L August 
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Outings to the Movies  Join us for our monthly movie dates provided there is a good 
movie to see,  usually in the early afternoon at the discount theater, Century Gateway 12 on 
Kolb south of Speedway.  Look for notices in the weekly Community Life announcements. Call 
Ann Thornes at (520) 298-8401 for any suggested movies you would like to see. 

 
Lydia Circle Movie Night Monday, June 10th.  Contact Kay Schmidt for times and details 
at (520) 546-8011. 

 
Agape and Lydia Combined Circle Salad Luncheon - Saturday, June 15th at 11:30am at 
Mary Kay's home located at 9222 E. Charlotte Street.  Bring a salad or dessert to 
share.  Everything else will be provided.  It's a good opportunity to get to know gals from the 
other circles.  Contact Mary Kay at (520) 885-0003 or ausmbush3@gmail.com so we know 
how many to prepare for. 

 
meets Mondays at 8:00am at Biscuits Café on Broadway for the summer. 

Men, fellowship  and great food pancakes, sausage and lots of strong hot coffee.  The 
Bible study is led by Pastor John Tittle.   

 
Desert Sages - We will be on break for the month of June.  Our next get together will be 
Tuesday, July 2nd at 10:00am. Contact Mary Kay Bush ausmbush3@gmail.com or (520) 885-
0003 for more information. 

 
Crafters Group meets Thursdays from 10:15am 1:00pm in Witherspoon Hall.  Love doing 
crafts?  Always wanted to learn how to quilt?  Join us for fellowship and creating fun crafts, no 
experience required! 

 
June Hospitality  For the month of June - if your last name begins with N, O or P.   
Help us provide goodies to share for our coffee fellowship following each worship service.  
Just choose a Sunday during this month and drop off your snacks in the Witherspoon kitchen 
prior to either service.  Some popular snacks are cookies, fruit, veggies and dip, cheese, 
crackers, baked breads, sugar-free snacks, gluten-free snacks, Chex mix/popcorn.  
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Jeff & Laura Fennema June 5th 

Mark & Lisa Heltemes June 5th 

Richard & Earlene Wahlquist June 7th 
Ken & Janice Nebesny June 9th 

Bob & Carol Van Gelder June 14th 

Dean & Lorna Downard June 15th 
Frank & Brenda Ayon June 16th 

Ron & Kathy Parker June 17th 

Elias & Jane Toubassi June 18th 
Phil & Louise Poehlman June 21st 

Phillip & Denise Downard June 28th 

Joy & Richard Hager June 29th 

Joey & Susan Samoy June 30th 
 

 

Abby Anderson June 2nd 

Clifford Fujii June 2nd 

Jo Gruver June 2nd 
Christopher Mortara June 2nd 

Joanne Patterson June 3rd 

Janis Parks June 4th 
Shirley Scott June 6th 

Jude Tittle June 6th 

Kit Wolfe June 6th 
Riley Smith June 8th 

Nancy Workman June 9th 

Phil Wainwright June 10th 
Donna Lohn June 11th 

Jamie Rappaport June 14th 

Jim Keating June 15th 

Lorna Downard June 16th 

Fred Schmidt June 16th 

Craig Samoy June 17th 
Pauline McClure June 19th 

Ron Parker June 19th 

Carol Van Gelder June 19th 
Erminia Gomez June 24th 

Bob Richards June 24th 

Lillian Sherwood June 24th 
Kate Kelly June 26th 

Vikki Carpenter June 27th 

Polly Gayer June 27th 
Nancy Puckett June 27th 

Sean Shifflette June 27th 

Andrew Downard June 30th 

 

Dear Immanuel Friends, 
 
Thank you so much for your kind 
cards, visits, flowers and prayers 
while I was in the hospital.   
 
Carol Smith 
 



 

 

       
       

    
 

   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
-   

 



 

 


